

Thu 6/4/2020 12:26 PM

Heather Ellerbrock

CARES Act Funds - Application Available

To All ADP; All Traditional

## Dear Wilson Student,

We are pleased to inform you that the federal CARES Act has made financial assistance available to Wilson students. The intent of these funds is to help students who have experienced unanticipated expenses related to the closure of the College due to the COVID-19 pandemic in the areas of food, housing, course materials, technology, health care and childcare.

If you are in need of financial assistance due to COVID-19, you are encouraged to complete the online application for CARES Act assistance, available here. This application is specific to Wilson College students either currently enrolled or who were enrolled at the time of the College closure.

You must submit an application by 6pm on Sunday, June 14 to be considered for the funding allocated to Wilson College. Applications will be anonymously reviewed by a committee and the amount awarded will be based on the number of applications received, the amount requested, and in consideration of the stated need.

We hope that you are well and please know that we remain committed to assisting you through these personally and academically challenging times.

Best Regards, Heather

## Heather Ellerbrock

Director of One-Stop Student Services Center WILSON COLLEGE 1015 Philadelphia Avenue, Chambersburg, Pa. heather.ellerbrock@wilson.edu 0.717-264-4020 www.wilson.edu



¥

4